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MARCH is here & we get to welcome spring later in the month  The 

Groundhog said we will have an early spring and let’s hope he is 

right .                                           

Also in March we have Daylight savings time (remember to spring 

forward on your clock), ST. PATRICK’S DAY and good-bye to 

winter!!!  If you are a Basketball fan, March Madness is here and pre-

season baseball.  Go Teams!  The Management and Staff all wish you 

a great month and very happy Spring time.  

           

       

                   

NURSING  NEWS 
The Nurse Manager says to please make sure you are 

communicating all medical needs to the office, even those that 

are retirement.  We need to know about all doctor’s  

appointments, changes in medications, hospital visits etc.….  

Thank you Krystal 

 

       ACTIVITY  NEWS      
I want to extend a warm welcome to our new residents and give an 

invitation to attend your RESIDNET COUNCIL MEETING on the 

18th.  All residents are welcome!!  This month we are having our ST. 

Pats Day Party on the 15th and the Killarney dancers will be here 

with us for entertainment.  We will be going to ANDRADE’S 

Mexican Restaurant for Lunch Bunch on the 21st,  having an in house 

Lunch bunch on the 26th, and to the Movies on the 29th.  Check out 

the Entertainment lineup for the performers to appear.  A reminder 

that there is a Bible Study every Wednesday at 10 in the Activity 

room with Shirley M.   PLEASE REMEMBER to put CELL 

PHONES ON VIBRATE WHEN IN GROUPS!  If you get a call 

please take it out of the Activity Room!  

 

        CONGRATULATI0NS         
The Resident of the Month is Ruth W.  Ruth is a very caring and 

compassionate lady we are lucky to have in our community. She 

welcomes new residents with a smile and conversation as well as 

lending or giving Dimes to Bingo players that are without.  Ruth is 

involved in many activity groups and is just a fun lady to be around!!    

A big thanks from Activities and Management for all you do!   
Joni S. is” Employee of the Month”.  She is dedicated to caring for 

others, and is always willing to lend a helping hand.  Joni doesn’t 

hesitate to work an extra shift and is always smiling.  Thanks Jody     
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BIRTHDAYS 

 

 
 

ALICE  L.-----------------03/03 

 

MARY  T.-----------------
03/10 

 

ANGIE  C. ---------------03/18 

 

RICHARD  B.-----------03/30 

 

 
 

ENTERTAINMENT 
 

  
 

  
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

       
03/05  Ken  Harris         @2:45 
03/07  Bruce Biggs       @2:45         
03/12  Rolando Ortega @2:45 
03/15  Killarny Irish D.  @2:45 
05/19  Gayle Chapman @2:45  
05/22  Sean Rodgers    @2:45  
05/28  Spudman            @2:45  

 

 

STONEBRIDGE FOOT CLINIC 

are here on the 3RD Friday 

of the month for a $25 FEE 

 

 


